
Freedom of Information 
Program

Receiving officer:     Jo-An A. Garcia
Designation:   Administrative Officer V 
Office: Office of the Chancellor

Receiving Office: 2nd flr Administration Building,
                                         Mintal, Davao City 8022

Contact Numbers: (082) 2930310    Email: fro.upmindanao@up.edu.ph

FOI Appeals
If you are not satisfied with the response to your FOI request, you may ask us to carry out an internal review of
the response by writing to fdm.upmindao@up.edu.ph. Your review request should explain why you are
dissatisfied with the response, and should be made within 15 calendar days from the date when you received
the response. We will complete the review and tell you the result within 30 calendar days from the date when
we receive your appeal.

Agency:     University of the Philippines Mindanao


